
 
 
Mount Allison University is pleased to invite applications for the J.E.A. Crake Drama 
Fellowship for the winter semester 2020. 
 
The Crake Drama Fellowship is supported by the J.E.A. Crake Foundation and is open to 
Canadian citizens and permanent residents, and the successful candidate will contribute 
to a non-conservatory inter-disciplinary program in Drama Studies that supports an 
extensive season of theatrical production in one of Canada’s top-ranked undergraduate 
universities. 
 
The Fellow, an artist-scholar with the minimum qualification of an MFA or equivalent 
experience, will be asked to contribute, as part of a team of theatre professionals and 
academics, in ways appropriate to her/his qualifications and experience, and, in 
particular,: 1) teach one three-credit course to be determined in consultation with the 
Director of Drama; 2) supervise student projects as a member of a teaching team; and 3) 
provide a public presentation or an artistic outcome. 
 
The Fellow is expected to be in Sackville during the term of the appointment, from 15 
December 2019 to 15 April 2020, except for Christmas vacation and time required to 
attend the occasional conference or professional meeting. According to parameters 
established by the funding Foundation, the Drama Fellow will not undertake other paid 
employment during the academic semester. There is the possibility of renewal for one 
further eight-month contract during the next academic year.  
 
Review of applications will begin on 22 November 2019 and will continue until the 
position is filled. Applications must include a complete résumé, transcripts where 
appropriate, and three letters of reference, and should be emailed to: 
 
Dr. Sarah Fanning, Director of Drama 
Drama Studies Program 
Mount Allison University 
152 Main Street 
Sackville, N.B. Canada E4L 1B4 
e-mail :  sfanning@mta.ca 
 
Mount Allison acknowledges, honours, and respects that the land named Sackville, NB is 
part of the unceded territory of the Mi’kmaq People who are the historic inhabitants, 
custodians, and dwellers on the land where our University is built and confirms its 
commitment to strengthening relationships with all Indigenous people. 
 
Mount Allison is committed to diversity and inclusiveness. We encourage applications 
from members of racialized communities, Indigenous persons, persons with disabilities, 
and persons of all sexual and gender identities. We seek candidates with qualifications 
and knowledge to contribute specifically to the further diversification of our campus 
community. 



 
All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadian citizens and 
permanent residents are given priority. Canadians and permanent residents should 
indicate their citizenship status in their application. 
 
 
 


